
 

 

 

HOMEWORK 
Next week, we will begin our Special Times 

learning in RE.  Please talk to your child 

about times that they celebrate with family 

or friends.  This could be special occasions, 

birthdays or achievements in sports.  Ask: 

have you enjoyed celebrating?  Why? With 

who?  What was your favourite part? Bring 

a photo in on Thursday to share or email it to 

eyfs@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk. 
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NEXT WEEK 

There is an information evening for Foundation parents on Thursday 28th September at 

6pm in the school hall. Lots of important information will be shared about our Early Years 

Curriculum and how best to support your child at home. We ask that parents do not bring 

any children to this meeting. Thank you for your support – we look forward to seeing you 

there!  

We start our ‘People who help us’ topic next week! We will have some exciting visitors 

coming to talk to us! 

REMINDERS 
Please log-in to School Spider so that you 

can receive notifications and make 

appointments.  Last week, all parents were 

sent an email with the log-in information 

and instructions.  Please contact school if 

you have any queries.  Thank you. 

 

Please complete and return the Annual 

Parent/ Carer Permission Form if you have 

not done so already.  Thank you. 

 

Please donate any junk modelling for our 

creations – rolls, boxes, pots.  Thank you. 

 

MY FAMILY!  
The children have enjoyed listening to stories on the 

theme of families this week.  They have engaged in our 

activities to produce some lovely work!   

 

The sunshine came out and the class explored the 

outdoor Adventure Area.  They had fun creating space 

rockets, obstacle courses, water play, small world and 

making meals in the outdoor kitchen.  All fantastic for 

developing language, knowledge and skills across the 

EYFS curriculum.  Please view our gallery on the website. 

 

The children have all been working very hard in their 

phonics groups this week.  There will be more 

information about this and how to support your child at 

home with their phonics learning at our information 

evening. 

 


